
 

Friday Update, October 21, 2022 
  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, October 21, 2022. 
 

Sulphur Springs Union School District 
Celebrating 150 Years of Educating Students! 

 
We are so excited that tomorrow, Saturday, October 22nd, we are celebration our 
150 years of Education Students in the Sulphur Springs Union School District! The 
Celebration will take place at: 
 

Sulphur Springs Community School 
16628 Lost Canyon Road 

Canyon Country, CA 91387 
 

 
 
 

ALL Families are invited to this amazing event. We want to make sure that 
Alumni to the Sulphur Springs Union School District are also invited! If you 
have family members or friends that attended any of our nine schools, 
please tell them about this event! 



 
Transportation and parking: 
 
There is parking available at Sulphur Springs Community School. However, 
due to the number of guests that we are expecting to have, we are also 
offering parking at: 
 

Mitchell Community School 
16821 Goodvale Road 

Canyon Country, CA 91387 
 

There will be buses running every 15 minutes back-and-forth from Mitchell 
Community School to Sulphur Springs Community School, starting at 9:45 
AM and ending at 2:15 PM.  
 

 
 
At the celebration, we will be opening the event at 10:00 AM with our Board 
of Trustees, and there will be students and alumni singing on stage! We will 
have free pioneer activities for children such as: 

• panning for gold 

• Doll and rope making 

• Churning butter.  

• Pioneer Games 

• There will be student performances from all of our schools.  



 

Paver Project 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In addition to al lot the great activities taking place at the Celebration, 
we also have an opportunity for. You to leave a memory forever at 
Sulphur Springs community School, where it all started in 1972. You 
can leave a memory by purchasing a brick paver that will be placed at 
the school grounds of Sulphur Springs Community School. The pavers 
are available for purchase online and in-person at the event! 

 
 Cost:   

 
 

I want to thank the District's CLASS Education Foundation that is 

supporting us with this project. The proceeds from this project will be 

donated to the District to place the pavers and provide funding to all 9 

schools in the areas of creativity, innovation, and wellness. Please go the 

CLASS Education Foundation website to purchase your paver today! 

Please see the directions on how to purchase the paver attached to this 

email. 

 

  2 lines $40.00 
 3 lines $45.00 



For additional information about this amazing celebration, please go to the 

District website and click on the home page, and you will see all of the 

history posted about our District. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at the 150th 

Celebration of Educating Students Event! 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


